In Loving Memory

Frank Arthur Stevens

10th April 1934 - 12th October 2023

Kent & Sussex Crematorium, Tunbridge Wells
Monday 6th November 2023



“As is a tale, so is a life:
Not how long it is, but how good it is,

is what matters”

Seneca






"Holland 1953"

Appreciation
The family would like to thank you all for your

kind support during this time of sadness.

Refreshments will be served after the service at:

The Camden Arms Hotel
1 High Street
Pembury
TUNBRIDGE WELLS
TN2 4PH

Donations
If you wish to make a donation to our chosen charities, Hospice in the Weald and
Cancer Research, they can be made on the day or online

care of Henry Paul Funeral Directors, Pembury.


http://www.tcpdf.org

